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To the Senators,
 
I urge you to vote “NO” on this disastrous bill.  Oregonians have already spoken yet
you choose to ignore the citizenry of this state!!!
 
This bill will hurt all Oregonians with new taxes and regulations. 
We are taxed enough!  We are regulated enough. 
 
We know there will be no measurable outcome in reducing greenhouse gasses. 
 
We hear that Oregon needs to be a leader and set an example. Oregon already
sets a high bar as an example to the rest of the country and world. 
To pass this bill would be the same as over-engineering a design.  A waste of time and money.
 
Also, bills of this magnitude were not meant to be presented during the short session.
This is an abuse, by the legislature, of the spirit and purpose of the short session.
 
Let Oregon Live!  We are in a clean, beautiful, forested state. 
 
Let Oregon Thrive!   Less taxation and more prosperity for Oregon industry, public and private.
 
Please listen to ALL of us in this state.  We have already spoken loud and clear to vote “NO” on Cap
and Trade.
 
Please stop this devastating bill.
 
Thank you,
Carla Pletka
Milwaukie, OR
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